
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 500


October 27, 2023


Update: Well No. 1 
Chemical systems are undergoing final inspections. Electrical systems are 
awaiting the arrival of the starter and control panel. The estimated time of 
completion has been revised to mid-November.

 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please 
contact EHRA Engineering at 713-784-4500.


